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Congratulations to all of you and your children for completing another great year at Claypit! As
we look back on the past school year, the PTO would like to thank all the parents and staff for
their hard work and dedication. Claypit is such a great school partly due to the wonderful
volunteers we have that are willing to donate a portion of their busy lives for the benefit of our
children. This month we have the following people to thank for their time and efforts.
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regular mail to the attention of the PTO. Thank you!

5th Grade Social and School Picnic
Thank you to Marcia Privitera and her host of volunteers for the 5t Grade Roller Kingdom Social and to
Gina Verdi for coordinating the Sweet Endings School Picnic.




Teacher's Appreciation Luncheon
Thank you for making our Teacher's Appreciation ; :
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teachers and staff at Claypit Hill School! Thank
you.....Sarah Greenaway, Andrea Armstrong, Becky :
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Balicki, Emily L'esperance, Heidi Strauss, Jacqui Stahl, / /

Jen Murray, Julie Ellenbogen, Kat Gunderson, Katie b

Ward, Kerri Rice, Kerri Tardiff, Susan Essi, Kevin Pletta, Kris Gilchrist, Lana Murphy, Laura Malnight,
Liza Knapp, Kate Moore, Mary Kay Peacock, Marybeth Crowley, Maryellen Deane, Maureen Lampert,
Rebekah LaCava, Maureen Tacelli, Michele Tilley, Moira Breen Smith, Susan Steneri, Noreen D'Amico,
Paulette Greene, Rachel Sideman-Kurtz, Rebecca Lloyd, Rebecca Leonard, Sharon Burke, Sheila Brown,
Stephanie Leong, Sue Cahaly, Susie Kwan, Wendy Safe, Colleen Sheehan, Joe Karbowski, Julie Batt, Linda
Burstein, and a big thanks to Jose DaSilva for helping us with all the tables!!! If we have left anyone out

on this thank you, I apologize but know you are truly APPRECIATED! Marie Durant, Maureen Lampert
and Rebekah LaCava
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Library Volunteers

Special Thanks to the many volunteers who helped keep the Claypit Hill Library organized and running
all year long: Amy Adams, Anne Bachman, Penny Beer, Stephanie Brandaleone, Moira Breen, Cathy
Briasco, Caroline Brogan, Sharon Burke, Sue Cahaley, Anna Corti, Dana Davies, Anne de los Reyes, Marie
Durant, Paula Fiore, Haifeng Guo, Edie Hotchkiss, Kris Kiesman, Samantha Libby, Laura Malnight,
Kathrin Midgley, Wendy Mishara, Kate Moore, Karen Munroe, Laura Murdock, Jen Murray, Katherine
Provost, Kim Reichelt, Kerri Rice, Kirsten Robinson, Maggie Rubin, Wendy Safe, Jenny Schreiber, Jenny
Silberman, Jacqueline Stahl, Sandy Staiti, Susan Steneri, Brenda Stevens-Ross, Maureen Tacelli, Deborah
Tempesta, Allison Tobia, Ruchika Uthayakumar, Nilima Virkud, Jen Waldron, Jane Williamson, and Ruby
Williamson.

Thank you, also, for all your work this year and have a great summer! Cathy

S5th Grade Activities
Thank you to all the 5th Grade families and volunteers for making the 5th Grade end of year activities
and Memory Book a huge success.

PTO News

PTO Annual Board Meeting on June 11, 2010 at 9am

We held our Annual PTO Meeting to vote on the PTO Board members for next year, the 2010-2011
Budget and the Claypit Hill representative for the Town Wide PTO. Our new board members are as
follows:

All PTO Townwide Rep Maura Mclnerney  768-8051 maurapto@gmail.com
Board - President Peg Trentini 404-0184 pegtrentini@gmail.com
Board - Vice-President Niki Duffy 397-8313 nikicduffy@gmail.com
Board - Treasurer Deb Stubeda 358-5581 wolffstub@verizon.net
Board - Secretary Maura Mclnerney  768-8051 maurapto@gmail.com
Board - Ways & Means Liza Knapp 358-3059 lizaknappl@gmail.com

This new board looks forward to working with you next year and we wish you a happy and healthy
summer!




PTO VOLUNTEERS

The following parents have volunteered to work on various committees next year. There are a
few openings and if you are interested in finding out more about these roles, please contact Peg
Trentini at pegtrentini@gmail.com or 404-0184. If you would like to join these committees,
please contact them via email or phone. We will be conducting our volunteer survey at the
start of the new school year so please remember to log onto to

www.claypithillpto.org/volunteering.

Open Committee Roles
Backpack Auction

Community Outreach-Parmenter
Faculty and Bus Appreciation

Gr. S Social
Sweet Endings (school picnic)
School Council (2 openings via election in the fall)

Gift Your Child Co Chair

Committee Name Phone # Email Address
All PTO Townwide Rep Maura Mclnerney 768-8051 maurapto@gmail.com
Board - President Peg Trentini 404-0184 pegtrentini@gmail.com
Board - Vice-President Niki Duffy 397-8313 nikicduffy@gmail.com
Board - Treasurer Deb Stubeda 358-5581 wolffstub@verizon.net
Board - Secretary Maura Mclnerney 768-8051 maurapto@gmail.com
Board - Ways & Means Liza Knapp 358-3059 lizaknappl@gmail.com
Art Show Tracey Poisson 269-8486
Bingo Night Noreen D’Amico 358-0736 noreendamico@verizon.net
Book Fair Jacqui Stahl 358-2226 stahl.stahl@comcast.net
Community Outreach-Gift Drive Lisa Flathers 358-3303 lisaflathers@comcast.
Cultural Enrichment Andy Pool 358-1190 apool@comcast.net
Fifth Grade Picnic Marie Durant mariedurant@gmail.com
Jen Murray 358-2991 jbm723@comcast.net
Gift Your Child Dana Davies 358-6070 Y92_24@yahoo.com
Green Team Wynn Calder wynncal@gmail.com
Grounds/Secret Garden Missy Davis 358-2737 missycdavis@aol.comm
Colleen Sheehan 358-4845 colleen_sheehan@verizon.net
Kerry Tardif 358-5127 kerrytardif@comcast.net
Just Like Me Mary Kay Peacock peacockmk@gmail.com
Michele Davidson 358-0036 mickfor@aol.com
Library Cathy Scholz 358-9916 cscholz89@gmail.com
Lice Busters Lilly Watkins

METCO (Family & Friends)

Edie Hotchkiss
Michelle Christian

hotchkis@bc.edu
Michelle.Christian@sunlife.com

New Family Resource Cindy Jacobs 617-962-8460 cindijacobs@verizon.net

Deb Seidman 276-1524 debscorner@att.net

Kate Moore katemooreconsulting@gmail.com
Public Schools Foundation Andrea Armstrong 358-2992 aarmstrong22@comcast.net
Room Parents Deborah Seidman 276-1524 debscorner@att.net
School Directory & Handbook Maureen Lampert 358-0833 maureenlampert@hotmail.com
School Pictures Sharon Litchfield 358-6001 sharon.litchfield@comcast.net
Vision/Hearing Screening Sharon Burke
World’s Fair Kate Moore katemooreconsulting@gmail.com

Sarah Greenaway(CHS)

sarah.m.greenaway@gmail.com



VOLUNTEERS NEEDED!

Volunteer Positions for Just Like Me

We are looking for people to help recruit volunteers for the Just Like Me program for the 2010-2011
school year. Just Like Me is a program that runs through 3rd and 4th grade. The program gives
students an opportunity to explore how people who are differently abled are fundamentally the same
inside. This program is run entirely by volunteers. If you are interested in becoming more involved
in this wonderful, long running program, please contact Mary Kay Peacock peacockmk@gmail.com or
Michele Davidson at mickfor@aol.com

For more information about the program, visit the PTO website at

www.claypithillpto.org/volunteering and click on the Just Like Me heading.

COMMUNITY INFORMATION

Looking for a way to acknowledge a special teacher or staff member Or honor one of our retirees?
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Granting Success for Every Child

H A

A Teacher Appreciation Program of the
Wayland Public Schools Foundation
Believe it or not, the end of the school year is only weeks away! With your HATS Off donation, we will
send a personalized certificate to those faculty members who have made a positive difference in your
child’s education. The donation amount will not be disclosed.

For 25 years, the Wayland Public Schools Foundation (WPSF) has supported our schools by funding
teacher-led, innovative and creative units of study not covered by the regular school budget.

The WPSF is encouraging donors to order HATS Off certificates through our website,
www.WaylandPublicSchoolsFoundation.org. Certificate forms may also be downloaded and mailed to
P.0. Box 97, Wayland, MA 01778, along with a check made payable to the Wayland Public Schools
Foundation. Donations also qualify for matching gifts at participating companies.

The deadline for HATS Off donations is Friday, June 18th. For late submissions, delivery of certificates
before the end of the school year cannot be guaranteed.

In 2010 HATS OFF is celebrating the retirement of the following longtime and dedicated teachers and
staff members. Please consider making a contribution in their honor or in honor of another educator
of your choice.

Questions? Contact Carmela Wise at candrwise@comcast.net, Sohie Lee at slee@wellesley.edu, or Jen
Murray at jbm723@comcast.net.




Wayland Summer Farmers’ Market
The Wayland Summer Farmers’ Market returns for

its sixth season on Wednesday June 23rd from 12-
' 4. The market is a wonderful opportunity to meet
+ and support local farmers. Enjoy fresh vegetables,
fruits, cheese, eggs, meats, baked goods and more.
Come for lunch and stay for weekly children's art
projects. This year the market has been relocated
to the back parking lot at Russell’s Garden Center
on Route 20 and will run weekly throughout the
summer and fall until Oct 13th. Check this website
. for more information.

| www.russellsgardencenter.com
<http://www.russellsgardencenter.com/>




